873 Broadway
2nd floor south
New York, N.Y.

December 23, 1969

TO ALL ORGANIZERS AND NC MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

Open Letter

Enclosed is an open letter written by Fred Halstead on
the Chicago and DeKalb events. This letter is being sent to
leading figures in the antiwar movement and to prominent
civil iibertarians.

A small bundle of the open letter is being sent to your
area. The open letter should be distributed locally to people

who should know about these events.

Comradely,

AT

Gus Horowitz
National Office




